Board of Equalization Meeting February 5, 2015 5:30 pm

Members present:

Commissioner Bradley Close, President Commissioner Robert Ford Commissioner Joel Tuttle

Also Present: Vonda Miller, Bob Ratcliff, Ronnie McIntire and Alma Gorse

The meeting was opened by Cathy Spielman, Deputy County Clerk, at 5:30 pm

John Mason

John Mason approached the Board of Equalization regarding his property on Fairview Drive. Mr. Mason reviewed his request with the Board of Equalization and the Assessor and staff. On a Robert Ford/Joel Tuttle motion, the Board of Equalization made a motion to lower the assessment. President Close voted nay, Commissioner Ford voted nay and Commissioner Tuttle voted nay. Motion carried. Request denied. The Assessor's staff suggested Mr. Mason consolidate the two parcels and that will lower the assessment next year.

Recess

On a Bob Ford/Joel Tuttle motion, the Board of Equalization made a motion to recess the meeting.

The next Board of Equalization meeting is scheduled for Monday, February 9, 2015 @ 5:30 p.m.